Lorena Perez-Diaz
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From: Bradley Shaffer

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 12:04 PM

To: Lorena Perez-Diaz

Subject: Fwd: 509 Bonorden St.
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From: ALM Financial <ALMFinancial@almwm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 8:45:49 AM

To: Bradley Shaffer <bshaffer@portlavaca.org>

Cc: 'Anna Alaniz' <anna.alaniz@me.com>; Alicia Casey <gnacasey@hotmail.com>
Subject: 509 Bonorden St.

Good morning Mr. Shaffer,

| am sending this email in response to the Public Hearing Notice we received regarding my mom’s home on 509
Bonorden St in Port Lavaca. Per our conversation on 9/3/24 | am notifying you and the City of Port Lavaca our
plans for this home.

Our plan is to demolish the home and all other structures on the property. We spoke to Phillip Gonzalez of
Gonzalez Construction, and he has agreed to demolish the home and the other structures for us. We are also
reguesting an extension of time so we can carry out our plans to demolish the home and the other structures
present on the property. We request that you allow us until January 2025 to carry out these plans.

Please let me know your decision.

Thank you.
Sincerely

Anna Alaniz (daughter)
832 419-6071



